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Guest speaker melanie alert 

Melanie with President Vicki after a detailed talk about Melanie’s project..Her summary is - 

“Many thanks to Rotary Club of Cessnock for their sponsorship of the Cessnock Mayoral  

Scholarship of which I was one of seven recipients. I'm studying Screen and Media, specialising in 

Journalism. The Scholarship has enabled me to purchase audio visual equipment and software so I 

may create better quality video and audio sound bites. 

My focus is on developing an online Good Works Hub for information and inspiration sharing  

between all the amazing innovators, not for profits, social enterprises and individuals who actively 

seek to improve the every day for everyone. This will feed into a national directory so anyone may 

easily find the Good Works happening near them.” 



Hunter renewal project 

Dear Cessnock Rotary,  

Come and talk to us about the future. How would you spend $25 million future-proofing 
the Hunter Valley? 

The Hunter is facing big changes over the coming decades, and decisions about the future 
need to be made with the community, for the community.  

The NSW state government has promised to set up a Hunter Expert Panel to guide 
spending of $25 million of Royalties for Rejuvenation, to assist the region through 

the economic changes heading our way.   
Community input will be critical to making sure these funds are invested in a way that 

makes a real difference. We want to hear from you about your priorities for the region at 
an interactive and informative workshop next month.  

The Hunter is our home and it's our future on the line, so let’s figure out what’s really im-
portant to us. What are our priorities and how should we plan for them?  

Join us for this interactive and informative workshop to determine our future together. 
Wednesday 25th August, 5:30 to 7:30pm 

Cessnock Leagues Club 

A light meal will be provided 

RSVP is essential so click here: spaces are limited, please book early. 

Looking forward to seeing you 

P.s. If we have to make plan B due to COVID restrictions we will be in touch with alternate 

arrangements. 
 

Dan Coleman 

Hunter Renewal Project Coordinator 

dan@hunterrenewal.org.au 

m: 0490 022 835 



Future events 
 

          Club meetings are Thursdays 6pm for 7pm start at the Cessnock Leagues Club  
           

           5th Aug  -  Club meeting at Cessnock Leagues Club 6pm for 7pm start 

 

           5th Aug -  Marthaville Garden roses planting & pruning 9am start coffee after 

 

            7th Aug -  Kitchener Park Clean Up 8am start coffee after 

 

 

 

 

CLUB CHALLENGE TO ALL BIKE RIDERS – Newcastle to Dungog  

Rotary Club of Newcastle has run this event each year since 2010 with great success and would like 

to encourage more Rotarians to participate.  The proceeds of this event benefit HMRI Children’s 

Cancer Research. The event is for individual riders however this year we are promoting a Rotary 

Interclub team challenge. 4 to 6 riders per team.  

For all the relevant information concerning the event, go to: 

www.newcastledungogbikeride.org.au  





  











Mobile bar hire, weddings , 

events or functions  Hunter 

Valley, Newcastle, Lake 

Macquarie and The Central 

Coast 

We have been very fortunate to have so many sponsors to our Rotary Club. We now have three  

major sponsors, Creightons Funerals Services, The Deck Cafe and now CPR Pest Management  

Services. We have lost Memorable Moments, Bunji Builders and Kelman Vinyards, but would like 

to thank them for their past support. Sponsorship will allow us to cover much of the administration 

costs of the club . This means that 100% of our fundraising can go towards Rotary community  

projects and events. Members please try and support our sponsors whenever possible and our  

sponsors will be promoted on our Website, Facebook page as well as our SPOKE Newsletters. 


